
 

 
 

It’s Book Fair Time!!  Let’s get together!! 

Are you ready to celebrate the end of a successful school year AND to put the 

pandemic behind us?  If so, you’ll be thrilled to hear the news that Bloomsburg 

Middle School will be hosting our 

“Books Bring Us Together!” Book Fair from May 23rd – May 27th.  The 

fair will be held in Room 206, and it will be open from 8:00 - 3:30 

M/T/Th/Fri and on Wednesday from 8:00am – 7:00pm for Family Night. 

Along with this letter, we are sending home an announcement about our All for 

Books program.  Simply send the bag and donation slip back to school with your 

child by Wednesday, May 25th, and your family will be helping to share books 

and a love of reading with our students.  

We are offering e-Wallet again this year.  If you choose this payment option, 

please be advised that any leftover balance will be converted to an e-gift card 

that you can use at a future fair or at the Scholastic Store Online.  To learn more 

about e-Wallet, check out our book fair homepage: 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/bloomsburgmiddleschool1 

After working hard all year, it will be great to get together and experience all 

the fantastic books and merchandise the book fair has to offer.  Look for some 

four-legged, furry special guests while you’re there as well!  

Thank you for supporting our book fair and for fostering a love of reading in our 

students!  

Mrs. Lisa Keller  

lkeller@bloomsd.k12.pa.us 

 
 

 

Payment options include cash, checks, credit cards, and e-Wallet. Checks should be 

made payable to Bloomsburg Middle School.  6% sales tax will be added to all orders. 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/bloomsburgmiddle1
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